
NOTICE INVITING SEALED BIDS 
FOR THE 

FY 2023-24 ANNUAL STRIPING PROJECT 
 

IN THE CITY OF LAWNDALE 
 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Lawndale invites sealed bids for 
the above project and will receive such bids in the Office of the City Clerk, Lawndale 
City Hall, 14717 Burin Avenue, Lawndale, California, 90260, up to the hour of 10:00 
a.m., Monday, April 29, 2024, at which time they will be publicly opened and read aloud 
in the City Council Chambers, City Hall, Lawndale, California, for performing the 
following work: 
 
All in accordance with the plans, specifications, and other contract documents on file in 
the Public Works Department of the City of Lawndale, California. In order for your 
qualifications to be considered, this office must receive one copy of your Bid. Bids 
received after the deadline will not be considered. The words “FY 2023-24 ANNUAL 
STRIPING PROJECT” shall appear on the envelope of each sealed bid, and each sealed 
envelope shall be addressed to the City Clerk, City Hall, and Lawndale, California. 
 
There will be a Mandatory Informational Pre-Bid meeting on April 8, 2024, at 10:00 am., 
at the corner of 147th Street and Freeman Avenue. Bidders are strongly encouraged to 
send an individual who is responsible for the bid, and not a runner. Attendance at the pre-
bid job walk is mandatory. Failure to attend the mandatory pre-bid job walk shall be 
cause for rejection of the bid. 
 
The work to be done consists of furnishing all materials, equipment, tools, labor, and 
incidentals as required in the Plans, Specifications and Contract documents for said 
project. The work will take place in the City of Lawndale. The scope of work consists of 
removing and installing thermoplastic crosswalks per Plans and Specifications. This 
project is subject to compliance monitoring and enforcement by the Department of 
Industrial Relations. 
 
The contact person for the City of Lawndale is Nabi Sidiqi, Assistant Engineer at (310) 
973-3261. 
 
 
 


